STATE OF IDAHO
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
LAWRENGE @. WASDEN

YIiA EMAIL AND U.S. MAIL

February 22, 2019

Colton Boyles Kim Stenger
Davillier Law Group Holland and Hart
212 North First Avenue 800 W. Main St.
Suite 303 Suite 1750
Sandpoint, ID 83864 Boise, ID 83702

Re:  Pend Oreille Hospital District & Bonner General Hospital Investigation Closure

Counsel:

We have reviewed the documents you provided us February 14, 2019, which address the
concerns we previously expressed to you in our October 16, 2018 letter regarding the Pend Oreille
Hospital District (District) and its remittance of moneys to Bonner General Hospital (Hospital).
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that upon the District and the Hospital executing the
documents provided to us, we will terminate our investigation into the constitutional and legal
relationship between the District and the Hospital. It is the view of the Attorney General that
executing these documents satisfactorily addresses our concerns regarding this matter. To that end
we request that copies of fully executed documents be sent to us for our files at your earliest
convenience,

Please be advised we may reopen our investigation or commence a new one if we learn of
new information. We do not expect that to be the case.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank each of you for your efforts in reaching a
resolution. If you would like to discuss this letter or any other item, please contact me,

Sincerely,

Pt P,

BRETT T. DeLANGE
Deputy Attorney General
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